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Greenfield Township Supervisors’ Meeting – March 2nd  2021  

Meeting Minutes 

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenfield Township Supervisors was called to order 

at 8:01 pm with the pledge of Allegiance. 

The roll call was Supervisor Slebodnik present, Supervisor Totsky present, Supervisor 

Evans – absent, Attorney Casper present, Treasurer Mancuso present, Secretary Brewer 

present. A Supervisor’s quorum was present so the meeting was able to proceed. 

There were no corrections to the minutes of the January 4th meeting by the Supervisor’s 

so the minutes stood approved as distributed. 

The Township departments read or stated verbally their reports as available. 

There were no public comments, questions, and requests on agenda items.  

Supervisor Totsky moved to appoint Patty Apostolakes to the Sewer Authority.. 

Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all 

Supervisors present voting yes. 

Supervisor Slebodnik moved that Greenfield Township approve a $30k grant for the 

Veterans’ Memorial Park through 2022. Supervisor Totsky seconded that motion. The 

motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes.  

The meeting was then open for public comments, questions, and requests. Mike Mazza 

commented on the terms for Sewer authority appointments and on the Veterans’ park 

grant. Brenda Gavin inquired about Police protection after 11 pm. Al Schoenly 

commented on a candidate for Supervisor and on a Township officer holding two or 

more positions. Mike Mazza commented that a Township officer should be able to hold 

only one Township position. 

Supervisor Totsky moved to adjourn the meeting. Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that 

motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. The 

meeting was adjourned at 8:24pm. 
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